
Greetings friends!

 I am so thankful for each of you, for your prayers and support. I continue to be amazed (though I 
really shouldn’t be surprised!) at how God provides for me to go and do His work. For the third year, 
God has provided more than enough! Praise the Lord! It really encourages me that I am on the right 
path that He has for me. 

 Eric and I have our final team meeting for the Dream Center team on Wednesday. We leave in 
less than two weeks! I have a lot of preparations, from packing to preparing the kids schedules for the 
week. I am really looking forward to working with a new ministry. Eric and I are hoping to be able to 
partner with another ministry while we are there. Bill Pagaran from Carry the Cure is hiking 22 peaks 
to bring awareness to the 22 veterans who commit suicide each day. He is working to bring hope to 
veterans and their families. God willing, we will hike with him. If you would like to give towards this 
ministry, as we are partnering with Bill, please reach out to me! This ministry is close to our heart as 
Eric and my sister and brother in law, as well as other family and friends, are veterans. 

 My Pedro Bay team for August now has 6 confirmed members! We can take 9, and there are a 
few people who are considering joining. If you are considering it, let me know asap. 

	 On this Pentecost Sunday, I pray that we would be filled with the Holy Spirit, that we may 
proclaim the word of God with boldness! Even though we aren’t going there specifically to evangelize, I 
pray that when we have opportunities to talk to people, we would not be afraid. 

Prayer requests: 

Travel for the Dream Center team (6/21-6/29)

Our children at home with caregivers for the week

Our work and people we meet

At least 1 person from PA to be able to go to Pedro Bay with me (specifically 1 friend that wants to go 
but has some things going on) 

Our work in Pedro Bay and the people there  


In Him, Heather

717-598-9961

heathercweaver12@gmail.com

https://lightshineministries.org/who-we-are/our-leadership-team/heather-weaver/

